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March
Tuesday 10th

Prime Rib Dinner
Thursday 19th

Wine Tasting in the bar
Friday 20th

An Evening with Tom Bopp
Friday 20th

Friday Fish Dinner

April
Wednesday 1st

Annual General Club Meeting
Friday 10th

Robledo Family Winery
Winemakers Dinner

Tuesday 14th

Prime Rib Dinner
Friday 17th

Lecture, Professor Geoff Marcy
Friday 17th

Friday Fish Dinner
 Saturday 18th

Cal Day
SPECIAL LUNCH SERVICE: 11:00 

A.M. - 2:00 P.M.
GO BEARS!

May
Friday 8th

Spring Wine Tasting on the Glade
Sunday 10th

Mother’s Day Brunch

Message from the Manager

Dear Members –

The Club has been busy with our successful 
Valentine dinner in the Kerr dining room as well 
as our very popular monthly Prime Rib dinner 
nights.
Several events are coming up in the spring so 
please mark your calendars. I encourage you all 
to join us for complimentary lunch at the annual 
meeting on Wednesday, April 1 (see below for 
details).  
Please feel free to contact me if I can assist you 
in any way.

Sincerely,
Felix Solomon, Manager

Annual Meeting
Wednesday, April 1st

12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Come and join us in the Howard room 
for our annual meeting. We will be serving 
complimentary lunch and beverages and 
announcing the results from the election of 
Board of Directors for the coming year.
The annual meeting is also a great opportunity 
to hear reports, from club manager Felix 
Solomon and Board President David Hodges. 
We will discuss the finances of the Club 
(including fund raising for repairs), reports on 
construction work, plans for future activities, 
and so on. This is a free member event and 
registration is not necessary.

Dining Room Offerings
Come and enjoy our $3.50 Breakfast Specials, Monday to Friday mornings – a full breakfast, with eggs and toast. 
Our next Prime Rib Dinner will be on Tuesday March 10th. The cost for a great meal of salad and prime rib au jus is only $17.95. Bring your own 
wine; corkage fee will be waived! 
Our Friday Fish Dinners have returned in the Kerr Dining room. Our next Friday Fish Dinner is Friday, March 20th. Cost is $23.95. Early Bird 
prices before 6:30 p.m. Newsletter continues on next page

An Evening with Tom Bopp
Friday, March 20th

6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

Once again Tom Bopp leaves his piano at 
the Wawona Hotel in Yosemite and returns 
to the Club with his scintillating program 
of songs. No need to drive for hours and 
pay a big price when you can join your 
friends here! A great evening of music and 
friendship with a fine dinner! Total cost per 
person is $45. Make your reservations 
online or at 543-0834.
6:00 p.m. - Reception
7:00 p.m. - Dinner & Show

Check Tom’s website at  
	 YosemiteMusic.com.

Wine Tasting in the Bar
	 featuring Murphy-Goode Winery
Thursday, March 19th

4:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. 
Come join us for a wine tasting featuring 
Murphy-Goode winery. Complimentary 
wine and cheese. Free to members and 
guests. You will be able to purchase the 
featured wines at a great price.
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Board of Directors, 2014–2015
David Hodges, President
Karl Pister, Vice President
Katalin Voros, Treasurer
Carol Christ, Secretary
Jack Coons, Events
Ron Gronsky, Membership
Jerry Lubenow, Events

Club Manager: Felix Solomon

The Faculty Club
Website: www.berkeleyfacultyclub.com
E-mail: info@berkeleyfacultyclub.com
Telephone: 510-540-5678	 Fax: 510-540-6204

Reservations:  
	 Dining: Extension 0
	 Member & Social Events: 510-643-0834
	 Academic & Business Events: 510-642-2119
	 Guestrooms: Extension 0 or hotel@berkeleyfacultyclub.com

Membership: Call Felix, at ext. 9

Kerr Dining Room hours:
	 Breakfast	 7:30–10:00
	 Lunch 	 11:30-1:30  Monday–Friday
	 Dinner 	 5:00-8:30  Monday–Friday
		

Bar hours: 
	 11:30-1:30  Monday–Friday
	 4:30-8:30    Monday–Friday

Great Hall Lunch Line: 11:30-1:30  Monday–Friday
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Art Show for March– 

Golden Gate  
	 Weavers Guild

Established in 1918, The Golden Gate 
Weavers Guild is the oldest weaving guild 
in California. They meet nine times a year 
at the North Berkeley Senior Center, where 
they often have a guest speaker give a talk on 
textile related topics. 

For the last 10 years, the Golden Gate Weavers 
Guild has established an outreach program for 
school children. After demonstrating spinning 
and weaving techniques, guild members allow 
children a hands-on opportunity to weave.

They have exhibited their weaving every 
year since 2011. Exhibit Venues include 
Marvin Gardens in Kensington, the East Bay 
Municipal Water District Headquarters in 
Oakland and the Tilden Nature Center. In 
2014 they celebrated their 75th anniversary 
with a show at the Conference of Northern 
California Handweavers at the Marriott 
Convention Center in Oakland.

They are delighted to have an exhibit at the 
Faculty Club at UC Berkeley.

Winemaker’s Dinner  
         with Robledo Family Winery
Friday, April 10th

In 1968 at the young age of 16, Reynaldo 
Robledo, left his home state of Michoacan, 
Mexico to work the beautiful vineyards of 
Napa Valley. He spent three decades working 
in several vineyards before establishing the 
Robledo Family Winery, in 1996. Today, he 
continues to share his knowledge and passion 
with his children and grandchildren. Luis 
Robledo will be visiting us on Friday, April 
10th, to share some of these wines at yet another 
of Carl’s wonderful dinners planned around 
the wines we shall be enjoying. Reception 
at 6:00 p.m.; dinner and presentation, 7:00 
p.m. All-inclusive cost: $75 a person.  
Make your reservations online or  
at 510-643-0834.

Save the Date   
Friday, April 17th     Lecture:    Professor Geoff Marcy, Professor of Astronomy  
	 will give a talk on the science and current status of the study of exoplanets 

Friday May 8th    Spring Wine Tasting on the Glade

Sunday May 10th     Mother’s Day Brunch


